
New York North AFG Coordinator Report
Spring AWSC
Mary S. May 10, 2024
NYNAC Report

At the current time, booking a date and putting down a deposit has been put on hold until the
AAPP has finished the recertification process. We are also in need of male AMIAS for
supervision at NYNAC. If you are at least 21 years old, have two years of consecutive Al-Anon
membership and would like to share the gift of recovery with teenagers, please consider
stepping into service.
If you have any questions about what Alateen is, about NYNAC and how to become certified as
an AMIAS (Al-Anon Member Involved in Alateen Service), I can be contacted at
nynac@nynafg.com

Together We Can Make It,
Mary S.
NYNAC Coordinator
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